
Dancer of the Month is: CAPRI 

HORAN!  Capri is a new company 
member to our competition team, 
she comes prepared to every 
rehearsal, class, and performance. 
She has great attendance, along 
with a great attitude in all her 
classes. She is a joy to teach and 
work with. Capri continues to 
improve each week on her 
technique and performance 
qualities. She is kind and sweet to 
everyone. Her work ethic and 
dedication has been noticed and 
her teachers are very proud of 
her. Great Job Capri! Keep it up! 
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DYNAMIC DADS!!!! 

Alright Dads, it’s that time of 

year again!!  If you are 

interested in joining the Dads 

dance in recital please put your 

name on the list at the front 

desk!!  We will start at the 

beginning of April!  We have a 

big group so far!!! LET’S 

GO!!!!!! 

 

RECITAL   

Recital will be at Greenway 

High School again.  The staff 

was so accommodating last 

year which is VERY helpful!!  

Picture Day Schedule is posted 

in the lobby and on the recital 

page.  

We will have the volunteer 

sheets out after Spring Break. 

Remember you get to buy your 

tickets a week earlier then 

everyone else if you volunteer!! 

Violet Dance Company 

auditions!! 

Auditions for next year’s 

competition team will be 

April  19th……Put it in your 

calendars!!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKEND                               

REHEARSAL                                                    

 

Pre-Registration 

Registration for our Summer 

camps and classes will start 

April 1st!!There are many 

options for some new 

classes and a few different 

camps to choose from. 

SPACE IS LIMITED so 

make sure you get 

registered for summer as 

soon as possible to get a 

spot!!  Let us know if you 

have any questions.  Just go 

to the “Classes” page on the 

website and you can see the 

dates and prices when 

registration begins.   

Registration for next year’s 

season will begin April 1st.  

April 1st you will be able to 

register for the 2024-25 

season!!!!   Remember if 

you pre-register it is $5 

cheaper than if you wait for 

August!!! We will have 

placement sheets up at the 

front desk so you know what 

class your dancer should be 

in!! 

 

4111 W. Innovative Dr.  

623-587-9063 March 2024!! 
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